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Shenzhen Investment Holdings Bay Area 

 Development Company Limited 

深圳投控灣區發展有限公司深圳投控灣區發展有限公司深圳投控灣區發展有限公司深圳投控灣區發展有限公司 

(Formerly known as Hopewell Highway Infrastructure Limited 合和公路基建有限公司) 

(Stock Code: 737 (HKD counter) and 80737 (RMB counter)) 
 

Hopewell Highway Infrastructure Changed Company Name to  

Bay Area Development  

Focusing on Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Bay Area Development 

 

(June 14, 2019 - Hong Kong) Hopewell Highway Infrastructure Limited is pleased to announce that 
its Chinese name has been changed to “深圳投控灣區發展有限公司” (the “Company”) and its 
English name has been changed to “Shenzhen Investment Holdings Bay Area Development 
Company Limited”. Meanwhile, the stock short names for trading in the shares of the Company on 
The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited will be changed to “灣區發展” in Chinese and “BAY 
AREA DEV” in English. While the address of the Company’s official website will be changed to 
“www.sihbay.com”, the stock code of the Company will remain unchanged as “737” (HKD counter) 
and “80737” (RMB counter). All changes will be effective from 9:00a.m. on June 19, 2019. 
 
The Outline Development Plan for Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area defines the 
strategic positioning and development goals of the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay 
Area (“Greater Bay Area”). The infrastructure construction and industrial development of the 
Greater Bay Area will be further enhanced, opening up a broad range of development opportunities 
for all walks of life. The future development strategy of the Company will focus on the infrastructure 
and related businesses in the Greater Bay Area. The change of name can better reflect the 
Company's development direction and shape a new corporate image. 
 
The Company currently operates two expressways within the Greater Bay Area, which are the 
Guangzhou-Shenzhen Superhighway and Western Delta Route. Both of them are located in the 
center of the Greater Bay Area and form a core part of its expressway network. In the future, with 
the development of the Greater Bay Area, the regional traffic volume will continue to grow, which 
would in turn benefit the operating performance of the Company's expressway projects. In addition, 
the Company will continue study to formulate plans to further enhance and realize the land value of 
Xintang interchange and other land plots along the Guangzhou-Shenzhen Superhighway. 
 － END － 
 
About Shenzhen Investment Holdings Bay Area Development Company Limited 
Listed on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited in August 2003, Shenzhen Investment Holdings Bay 
Area Development Company Limited (formerly known as Hopewell Highway Infrastructure Limited) focuses 
on the development of infrastructure and related businesses in the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater 
Bay Area. 
 
This press release is issued by Wonderful Sky Financial Group Limited on behalf of Shenzhen 
Investment Holdings Bay Area Development Company Limited. 
For further information, please contact: 
Wonderful Sky Financial Group Limited 
Cecilia Ip / Ivy Chen 
Tel：(852) 3641 1317 / (852) 3970 2229 
Fax：(852) 2598 1588 
Email：ceciliaipoy@wsfg.hk / ivychenl@wsfg.hk 


